
Announcements Sept 29th, 2023 
 

• Ms. Roy's is looking for a Gr.11 or 12 French Immersion students who would 
be interesting in tutoring grade 9 Math students. You can send Ms. Roy's a 
Team Message or see her in person if you are interested. 

 

• Just a reminder for Homeroom teachers to please forward all signed 
information packets to the office by the end of the day today. 

 

• Grace Paul Will Read This 
September 30 honours children who never returned home and Survivors of residential 
schools, as well as their families and communities. Public commemoration of the tragic 
and painful history and ongoing impacts of residential schools is a vital component of 
the reconciliation process. 
On this day reflect on what exactly you are doing to actively implement the 
reconciliation process?  Is your organization actively implementing the 94 Calls to Action 
from the Truth and Reconciliation Commission? If so, which one? How can you take that 
further?  
We are all Treaty people in New Brunswick, we hope that you will become an ally to the 
Wolastoqwey People.   
 

 

 

 

 

 


